
NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
PRE-CANVASS MAIL IN/ ABSENTEE BALLOTS FOR 

THE PRIMARY ELECTION OF APRIL 23, 2024 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Potter County Board of 
Elections intends to begin a pre-canvass of all mail in and 
absentee ballots at 7:00 AM, prevailing time, on April 23, 
2024, on the first floor of the Potter County Gunzburger 

Building, Ballot envelopes will be opened, and the ballots 
will be readied for tabulation on scanners to be tallied 

after 8:00 PM. At no time will information from the ballots 
be discussed or disseminated until the canvass is 

complete. 
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